

January 1, 2016

ATD St. Louis Chapter P.O. Box 410945 St. Louis, MO 63141

Dear Members of the ATD St. Louis Chapter:

Congratulations to the ATD St. Louis Chapter on its 70th anniversary! Reaching this milestone is a testament to 70 years of strong local leadership and bringing valuable programs and services to your members.

The St. Louis Chapter has been part of the ATD community for much of the Association's history. Since its founding in 1943, ATD has sought to raise the prestige of and set standards for the talent development profession. ATD St. Louis has shared these goals and has consistently contributed to the personal and professional development of its members.

Congratulations to the officers and board of directors of the St. Louis Chapter, and to all St. Louis members for reaching this landmark in your chapter's history.

Best wishes for an enjoyable 70th anniversary celebration and much continued success.

Best regards,

President and CEO